
From: Julie Carullo <jcarullo@che.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Carroll, JohnJohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/7/2014 4:45:38 PM
Subject: Follow Up CHE Appointments

Hi Christian,
 
Rick and I met with John Finan following your meeting this morning.  He asked that I follow up with regarding a 
possibility he had mentioned concerning McQuilla for the sector representative for the four-year colleges.  However, 
as you are likely aware or John C has let you know, by our statute the institutional representatives for the public 
institutions must be current trustees.
 
If I can provide any information or be of assistance, please let me know.
 
Thanks,
Julie
 
Julie Carullo

  SC Commission on Higher Education

  803.737.2292 ofc / 803.730.3830 cell

  jcarullo@che.sc.gov
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